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Council Bill No. 31-2023 
Introduced: June 5, 2023 
Auditor: Rebecca Gold 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

We do not anticipate any fiscal impact as a result of this legislation. 

Per our discussion with the Sponsor, County offices will not close for Howard County Flag Day, 
and advertising and announcements regarding the occasion are expected to be handled by 
existing County staff via standard press releases. 

Purpose: 

Council Bill 31-2023 assigns September 19 as Howard County Flag Day, celebrating the 
anniversary of the designing of the Howard County flag. 

Other Comments: 

None. 

 


